
  

   

 

Deborah Geiger 

Murphysboro, IL 

United States 

Elizabeth M. Murphy 
Secretary 
U.S. Securities and Exchange Commission 
100 F St. NE 
Washington, DC 20549-1090 

Re: Pay Ratio Disclosure, File No. S7-07-13 

Dear Ms. Murphy, 

I am an investor. 

I support the SEC's proposal for regulations requiring corporations to disclose CEO 
compensation compared with the pay rates of average workers. Please do not allow the US 
Chamber and big business to hide this information. 

Sincerely, 

Deborah Geiger 


